Dear Secretary Burgess:

The Council on Intelligent Energy & Conservation Policy (CIECP) and Promoting Health and
Sustainable Energy (PHASE) supports the request of the Alliance for a Green Economy
(AGREE) and others for an extension of the time to file comments on Staff's Responsive
Proposal for Preserving Zero-Emissions Attributes (Case 15-E-0302).

Minimally, parties are entitled to 45 days to comment. Given the summer vacation period,
we submit 60 days is more reasonable if the DPS desire is to receive thoughtful feedback.

Sincerely,

Michel Lee, Esq.

Council on Intelligent Energy & Conservation Policy (CIECP)
Promoting Health and Sustainable Energy (PHASE)

(914) 420-5624

ciecplee@verizon.net
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